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From: (b)(G)

To: IC-IG-HOTLINE-TEAM

Subject: Fw: DoD Hotline Complaint: 20210222-069733 / Closed
Date: Thursday, May 13, 2021 10:38:39 PM

ICIG,

Below is the notification I received about my DoD Hotline Complaint being closed. I have tried to get info. about
the adjudication of my case, to no avail.

As stated over the phone today, I have had similar experience with complaints submitted to the SOCOM IG,
CJTF-HOA IG, AFRICOM IG, 902nd MI Brigade, the FCC, EOC, and WV Dept. of Taxation. I have also
experienced problems with VA support (or lack thereof). Additionally. I have reported some of the issues to my
Navy Reserve Security rep, NGIC Security, and TRANSCOM JECC Security.

As a broad brush, I have lost my job three times in the DoD, been unemployed for most of the past 8 years since
losing my job on Active Duty, been harassed, sabotaged, reprised against, and more. I reported a couple of incidents
of what I think were directed energy attacks, while working as a reservist with DIA out of Rivanna Station in
Charlottesville, and in my home in Charlottesville. I have been wrongly accused of not paying my taxes and had a
collection submitted against me by the VA to the Dept. of the Treasury, while I was mobilized and without
knowledge of the situation.

There is a lot more to it; I am trying to find someone who will consider the full scope of what I've experienced.

(b)(6)

------- Original Message -------
On Thursday, February 25,2021 9:41 AM, HOTLINEDONOTREPLY
<HOTLINEDONOTREPLY @DODIG.MIL> wrote:

>DO NOT REPLY TO THIS EMAIL. THIS EMAIL BOX IS NOT MONITORED.

>

> Dear [(QIE)

>

> This is to notify you that the DoD Hotline has closed complaint 20210222-069733.

>

> The DoD Hotline is not authorized to release case information or documents. You may file a Freedom of
Information Act request with the Joint Staff Inspector General to obtain case records which are authorized for public
release by that organization. Additional information is available at https://www.foia.gov/.

>

> Sincerely,

>

> The DoD Hotline Team

>

> This e-mail is from the Office of the Inspector General, Department of Defense, and may contain information that
is "Law Enforcement Sensitive" {LES} or "For Official Use Only" {FOUO} or otherwise subject to the Privacy Act
and/or legal and or other privileges that restrict release without appropriate legal authority.



